
 

 

 

 
 

Data Specialist Communications – September 2019 
 

Communications Hub 
 
Pertinent information for Data Specialists will be posted on the Skate Ontario Data Specialist SharePoint 
site.  
 
Skate Ontario is working to determine the best way to make CSS updates available. We are awaiting 
confirmation from Skate Canada to know when they will make the latest update available to all DS. The 
next update is expected in October 2019.  Stay tuned and ensure that your laptop is up to date. 
 
The set up document for the new LTS system will be available shortly. 
 

 

Data Specialist Promotions   
 
Congratulations to Tanya MacDonald, Mike Pogue and Michael Hollingsworth on their recent Level 1 
promotions. 

 

Data Specialist Competition Assignments 
 
If you have accepted an assignment and your availability changes please contact Michelle Hunsley 
mhunsley@skateontario.org  
 
The list of events and assigned DS will be available once all DS confirm their availability. 

 
Please Remember!! 
 

• Respect in Sport and the Officials Code of Conduct must be completed before your September 1, 
2019. We will be tracking to ensure completion for all DS.  

• Officials Tags for competitions are required. If you have not received a tag last year or this year, 
please contact Dia Sue-Wah-Sing dsuewahsing@skateontario.org 

• Please ensure you are registered with a Skate Canada club or school for the upcoming 2019-
2020 season. Skate Canada membership expires August 31, 2019.  
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